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Student/Parent/Staff Newsletter 

December Magic 

Dec. 5  No School  

Dec. 8  Cardboard Boat races 

  Jr high - Lethbridge 

Dec. 13  German Concert  

  Rehearsal pm 

Dec. 14 German Christmas  

  Concert 7 pm 

Dec 19  Christmas Concert  

  Rehearsal pm 

Dec. 20  Christmas Concert  

  7 pm 

Dec. 22 Junior High Curling  

  Bonspiel 

Dec 23-Jan 8 No School Christmas 

  Break  

We would like to send out a huge 

Thank You to everyone who helped 

with the Harvest supper, either as a  

donor, volunteer,  participant or a  

buyer.  Your  support is so very much            

appreciated. 

Congratulations to all of our     

bookfair   winners.  Thank you to 

everyone who supported the book 

fair.  Mrs. Howg  has been able to 

add several new books to our       

library with your generous support. 

 Enchant School is 

already in the spirit 

of giving with 44 

Shoe boxes being 

brought in and sent 

away to children in 

need. 

 

Our Students did a fantastic job on the program 

for Remembrance day.  Thank you to each of 

you who did a reading or had a part to play, 

without you it would not have been so        

beautifully done.   



Mr. Moser’s Message 

Enchant School Community, 

It has been a busy month at the school and we look forward to an exciting month of December to 

end off the calendar year. December is always a fun month in a school as kids prepare for     

Christmas concerts and we get closer to Christmas break and all of the excitement that is           

associated with this special time of year. Our Christmas concerts will return to in person           

performances this year. Our German Christmas Concert is scheduled for Wednesday, December 

14th at 7:00 pm and our School Christmas Concert is on Tuesday, December 20th at 7:00 pm. This 

year's concert is called “T’was the week after Christmas”. Students are already hard at work  

learning their parts and songs to entertain everyone in attendance. 

A huge thank you goes out to all those that supported our Fall Supper and Silent Auction last    

Friday. It was great to see so many families and community members come out to support the 

evening. Thank you to Enchant School Council for their assistance in obtaining donations for our 

silent auction. Thank you to Mr. O’Connor and the Junior high for their excellent work in           

preparing a delicious roast beef dinner.  Last but not least, thank you to all those that donated 

items for the silent auction and in many cases also purchased items from the Silent Auction. Your 

support is greatly appreciated. Our total shows that we raised $10 556.50 ! This is incredible! 

Thank you so much! 

I am looking forward to getting the students skating in December for PE classes and will also be 

starting some after school basketball before Christmas break for students that are interested in 

developing some basketball skills. Watch for further details on this by the end of the week. 

As we approach the holidays keep in mind that the best gift we can give to our families is our 

time. In the hustle and bustle of this time of year, remember to take some time to play a game, 

read a book, or listen to your child read a book to you. This will not only benefit your child but  

also help each of you remain focused on what is most important. 

Thank you for all of your support. 

 

Darryl Moser 

Principal 

Enchant School 





We Will Remember 



 



 

 

The grade 3/4 class enjoyed a virtual 

presentation on November 2 for “I Read 

Canadian Day”. The celebration included 

book talks by various Canadian authors & 

illustrators such as Barbara Reid, Yolanda T. 

Marshall, Michael Martchenko, Sigmund 

Brouwer, and Monique Gray Smith. The 

students loved seeing books featured they 

already know and love. But, they were also 

introduced to new books they’d like to 

check out. We are definitely growing            

bookworms in our classroom!!   

Thank you to all parents for coming to parent teacher interviews.  You all should be very proud of all 

that your child has learned in the couple months that you child has been at school!  We continue to 

be busy in kindergarten.  We have been learning about bears and are pretty good at describing the 

different bears found in Canada.  We also spent some time talking about remembrance day and the 

canadian flag.  In language learning, we are focusing on more letters as well as identifying rhyming 

words.  In math, we continue to work on numbers as well as shapes and patterns.  As we head into 

the end of November and beginning of December, we will start some Christmas related topics and 

practice the nativity for the upcoming concert. 

Kindergarten  

Grade 3/4 



The Junior Highs have just wrapped 
up their chemistry unit in science, 
and are now starting the new unit on 
environmental chemistry, which has 
already led to some interesting      
discussions about pesticides and    
organic agriculture. 
The grade 9s are busy building their 
boat for the cardboard boat race 
that's coming up in December, and 
things are coming along nicely. 
And of course, recesses wouldn't be 
complete without some good games 
of ping-pong to enjoy! 

Early Learning in November has been a blast! 

We’ve spent time learning about Remembrance 

Day and then about different types of clothing for 

different weather. A perfect topic as we saw all the 

snow and cold. We’re eagerly anticipating the start 

of December with lots of fun Christmas activities to 

come!  

Early Learning 



The grade 5/6 class are 

working on a forces unit in 

science. They have enjoyed 

making devices that move 

like tumble wings, dragonfly 

helicopters and mouse trap 

cars. What a great way to 

build capacity and problem 

solving skills!  

November has been a busy month for 

the grade 1/2 class! The grade one      

students are continuing to read simple 

words and are reading simple pattern 

stories. The grade two class has just     

finished long vowel words. The students 

have been enjoying learning centers and 

they are pushing themselves as writers. 

In math class we have been working on 

numbers to 20, 100 and we are going to 

explore numbers to 1000. We started a 

new science unit about hot and cold 

temperature. The communities of      

Iqaluit, Metaghan, and Saskatoon will be 

our  focus in social. Everyone has been   

working hard and I am proud of the 

class!  
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